School Uniform Policy
Ballyboughal National School


The school policy on the wearing of uniforms and tracksuits was agreed by the staff and the parents a number of years ago. During the school year 2012/13 the Principal consulted with the Parents Association and then a survey of the parents was carried out. It was decided that the previously agreed policy would remain in place.

School Uniform

BOYS:	Grey trousers, wine jumper
	White shirt or polo shirt
Black shoes

GIRLS:	Grey skirt, pinafore or trousers
	Wine jumper or cardigan
	White shirt or polo shirt
	Black shoes

School Tracksuit

BOYS & GIRLS:	Grey tracksuit with school crest
			White polo shirt
			Runners


Pupils are required to wear their school uniforms on three days each week. They will wear their school tracksuit only on the days they have P.E. lessons. Each class teacher will inform the children [or parents/guardians of pupils in junior classes] of when they will have P.E.

This policy was agreed by the staff on 12/06/2013

This policy was ratified by the Board of Management on 15/10/2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed: Maeve O’Doherty			Martin Hughes
	Principal				Chairperson, BOM


